From: mpozo88g@gmail.com

Sent: Thursday, November 09, 2017 12:40 PM
To: Sidney Hill
Subject: Comments on Sandoval Gad and oil ordinance

Please note my objection to the existing ordinance that does not protect human and environmental safety and well
being.

We live within a democratic society and as the ordinance presently reads equal rights are neither protected nor
respected.

Please do what is right and revisit this ordinance with all in mind.

Maria Pozo Humphreys

54 Homesteads Rd

Placitas, New Mexico 87043



